
Dear Mendocino County BOARD OF SUPERVISORS, 

 

I ask that you seriously consider the proposal before you. It is made in good faith.  

 

Also consider that one of the reasons why white Americans don't see racism is because it is not 

directed at white people.  

 

Policing is a difficult job. If there is no agreement tomorrow hopefully the bos discussion will 

continue. 

 

Thanks for reading . Best to everyone  

 

Peter Good.  

 


